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Prot.: 119536 
 

Treviso, November, 16, 2011 
 
 To General Secretary 

Dott. Marco D’eredità 
Camera di Commercio di Treviso
  
Piazza Borsa, 3/B 
31100 Treviso 

 
  
 

Object: Student Company Project –“Leonardo da Vinci” Programme - 
LLP/LDV/TOI/09/IT/0494. 

 
 

Dear dott. D’Eredità, 
 the Province of Treviso has long since enabled actions to develop entrepreneurship 

among young people through promotion, training and economic incentives. 
More specifically, the Sector Labour, Social and Professional Training of the Province of Treviso 
has partecipated and participates in projects financed by the European Community that promote 
the ability of young students to develop new business ideas. 

Among these, is going to be concluded the “Student company” Project, above mentioned, funded 
under the Leonardo da Vinci, Lifelong Learning Programme, of which the Treviso Province has 
been the lead partner.  
The main aim of the “Student Company” Project is to prepare young people to succeed in a 
global economy, trying to develop, within the education system, long-term projects concerning 
Enterpreneurship. All this will help to strengthen the attitude of students to acquire 
entrepreneurship and self awareness. 
Specific aim of this Project is instead the transfer of the norwegian model to the Partner 
Countries. This model, thanks to legislation which supports it, provides for the establishment of a 
real “Student company” at school. 
In the development of activites of the aforementioned Project, the Province has had, among 
others, the cooperation of the Chamber of Commerce of Treviso and, in the specific, of the 
service “Undertake” (“Intraprendo”). 
This administration, on the basis of the Project, believes that the collaboration with the Chamber 
of Commerce has been very fruitful for the achievement of the planned objectives. 
For this reason, intends to request the availability of this esteemed Chamber to collaborate and 
support, in particular through the service “Undertake”, with this Organisation in the next steps 
that will be born thanks to the “Student Company” Project. 
 
Trusting in a positive feedback, yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
 

DIRECTOR OF SECTOR 
(Dott.ssa Diana Melocco) 
 
 
 
 
 

Responsabile del procedimento: Lorenzon Anna tel 0422 656830 
Responsabile dell’istruttoria: Montuori Giuseppe tel 0422 656853 

 



 
 
To the Attention of Dr. Diana Melocco 
 
 
 
 
Object: Student Company Project – Leonardo da Vinci Programme 
 
In response of  the note of  November, 16, related to the object, is confirmed the availability of this 
Chamber to collaborate with this Administration, by providing to the interested people the services 
of the door “Undertake”, with the terms and modality already positively tested during  the “Student 
Company” Project . 
 
The occasion is appreciated to extend our best regards. 
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